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Mayor Jacobs Talks About Finance Department, Pedestrian Bridge, and More 
 

KNOXVILLE, Tenn.— During his Weekly Update, which will post about 3 p.m. today, Knox 
County Mayor Glenn Jacobs talks about the county’s excellent finance department, a pedestrian 
bridge for the Gibbs community, and a number of events he attended.  
 
“I am thrilled to report that Knox County has received a $1.9 million state grant to help build a 
pedestrian bridge at Gibbs High School,” Mayor Jacobs says. “The bridge will not only improve 
pedestrian safety, as we announced last November, the bridge will be dedicated to Army Staff 
Sergeant Ryan Knauss, one of the 13 service members killed during the withdrawal from 
Afghanistan and a graduate of Gibbs High School.”  
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